
 LTR-272-2022 

 05 December 2022 

 Dear Dr. Traweger, 

 The  Embassy  would  like  to  inform  your  office  that  beginning  05  December 
 2022,  all  travelers  to  the  Philippines,  including  returning  residents,  will  be  required  to 
 provide  their  arrival  information  and  health  declaration  through  the  eTravel  platform 
 at:  https://etravel.gov.ph  . 

 Registration  at  the  eTravel  portal  replaces  the  paper  Arrival  Card  and  One 
 Health Pass system. 

 A copy of the Embassy’s Advisory on the matter is attached for reference. 

 Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 Very truly yours, 

 IVAN FRANK M. OLEA 
 Chargé d’Affaires, a.i. 

 Dr. CHRISTIAN TRAWEGER 
 Consul, ad honorem 

 Philippine Consulate 
 Innsbruck, Austria 

https://etravel.gov.ph/



